
Snack Policy 

 

Beginning next week (Sept. 6), I will let students bring a snack 

for mid-morning. We go to lunch at 12:35, so a morning snack would 

be appropriate if your child chooses to bring one. Please follow the  

guidelines below:  
 

Please send a healthy snack, prepared, and ready to eat in a 

ziplock baggie. For example; goldfish crackers, cut up fruit, pretzels, 

snack crackers, etc. Snacks will have to stay in backpacks until snack 

time (we will not have access to a fridge).  
 

Please do not send any peanut products as we have a severe 

peanut allergy in our pod area.  
 

We will have snack sometime in the morning, usually after the 

first recess but it may change depending on what we are doing 

each day. I have been providing snack, and will continue to do so 

through this week.  We’ve had pretzels, goldfish crackers, and 

animal crackers.  If your child would like to start bringing their own 

snack this week, that is fine as well.   
 

Thank you, 
 

Ms. Faulkner 


